
 

 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS-00010 

CITY OF PORT ST. JOE           PROJECT #50180642 

CITY STREET RESURFACING 
 

 

NOTICE TO RECEIVE SEALED BIDS 

RFP 2024-20 

 

The City of Port St. Joe will receive sealed bids from any qualified person, company or corporation interested in 

constructing: 
 

CITY STREET RESURFACING  

FPID NO. 453218-1-54-01 
 

This project consists of roadway repairs for various roads located in Port St. Joe Florida. This project also involves 

stripping and other safety improvements.  

 

Plans and specifications can be obtained by contacting Shannon Renfro at srenfro@dewberry.com with Dewberry 

Engineers Inc., 324 Marina Drive, Port St. Joe, Florida 32456.  The bid must conform to Section 287.133(3) Florida 

Statutes, on public entity crimes. There will be no cost for electronic plans. 

 

All bidders shall be FDOT Qualified per Section 2-1 of the FDOT Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge 

Construction, latest edition in the following work classes: Grading, Drainage, Flexible Paving, and Hot Plant Mix-

Bituminous Course.   

 

The completion date for this project will be 90 days for Substantial Completion and 120 days for Final Completion 

from the date of the Notice to Proceed presented to the successful bidder. Liquidated damages for failure to 

complete the project on the specified date will be set at $500.00 per day. 

 

Please indicate on the envelope that this is a sealed bid, for the “City Street Resurfacing”. 

 

Bids will be received until 3:00 pm Eastern Time, on Friday, October 25, 2024, at the City of Port St. Joe City 

Hall, 305 Cecil G. Costin Sr. Blvd, Port St. Joe, Florida 32456, and will be opened and read aloud at                          

3:05 pm Eastern Time. The City of Port St. Joe is an Equal Opportunity Employer/Handicapped Accessible/Fair 

Housing Jurisdiction. 

 

The City of Port St. Joe reserves the right to waive informalities in any bid, to accept and/or reject any or all bids, 

and to accept the bid that in their judgment will be in their best interest.  All bids shall remain firm for a period of 

sixty days after the opening.   

 

Questions regarding the project must be submitted in writing to Josh Stephens at jstephens@dewberry.com prior to 

October 11, 2024. 

   

All bidders shall comply with all applicable State and local laws concerning licensing registration and regulation of 

contractors doing business to the State of Florida.  

 

The City of Port St. Joe is an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer, and a Drug Free 
Workplace. 
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